
 

 Eskom Planned Outage 

Kindly note that there will be outage planned as follows: 

Date: 09 July 2017 

Time: 07:00 – 19:00 

Substation/Feeder: MARBLE HALL SUBSTATION  

Affected Areas: MARBLE HALL TOWN 

Important: 

 The outage is deemed necessary for maintenance. 

 Customers are advised to treat all electricity lines and wires as live during this period. 

 Eskom reserves the right to move the date of the outage, should the planned date be affected by conditions 

beyond our control. 

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience which may occur as a result of this interruption. 

  

 

For more information please 

contact 086 003 7566 


